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Oklahoma Education 
and Industry 
Connection (OEIP) 

What is OEIP?  These free, virtual events are 
the ultimate teacher/industry 
connections!  The mission is to create a 
pipeline for partnerships among educators, 
counselors, administrators, partners, 
students, industry leaders, government policy 
makers and members of the economic 
development community. Grant 
opportunities  to provide classroom resources 
will also be available to attendees who 
complete OEIP event. 

Workshops are June 10 -  23. Click here for 
more information. 

 
FCS May Workshop Survey 

If you attended the virtual workshops on May 
27-28, you should have received an email last 
Thursday with a survey and the certificate of 
attendance attached.  If you attended more 
than one workshop, a separate email for each 
workshop was sent; you need only to 
complete the survey one time.  Thank you for 
taking time to complete the survey! 

If you did not receive an email or have 
questions, please contact Mary Jane 
at maryjane.grayson@careertech.ok.gov 

 
2020 Curriculum Showcase Application 

Please select rigorous FCS lessons based on 
curriculum objectives incorporating blended 
learning activities. For more information 
click here. 

 
Teacher Certifications 

For questions regarding teacher certification, 
renewal, missed certification exams, etc., 
please 

  
State FCCLA Adviser 

We are excited to announce that Brittani 
Phillips has accepted the position of State FCCLA 
Adviser! Brittani graduated from OSU with a degree 
in FCS and received her Master’s in Educational 
Leadership from ECU. She spent the last six years 
at Putnam City North high school teaching FCS and 
advising FCCLA. She is most excited to work with 
Oklahoma FCCLA and help lead the organization 
forward. 

 
2020-21 FCCLA Membership Kit 

National FCCLA has put the pieces of the 
membership kit in the portal. Log in to the affiliation 
site, click on the Resources tab and then the 
Membership link. Each of the pieces can be printed 
as posters, etc. for your use. 

 
Summer 2020 Scholarship Application 

Full-time CareerTech teachers taking college hours, 
there might be some money for you! Summer 2020 
application for the Lottery Scholarship is now 
available. Please review the updated eligibility 
requirements before beginning the application 
process.  The application will be open from June 1 
– June 15, 2020.  Below is the link to the application: 
2020 Summer Lottery Scholarship Application 

 
National FCS Resources 

National FCS resources to help recruit, prepare, and 
support FCS educators.  Check it out at here. Sign 
up this Week! 

 

 
For information and to register for Summer 
Summit click here.  

Oklahoma Summer Summit is August 4 - 5 and 
a required conference for all CareerTech teachers 
each year. 
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contact  laurie.richison@careertech.ok.gov or 
call (405) 743-5518. 

 
From OATFCS Officers: 

Please consider donating $5 to the OATFCS 
Opportunity Fund.  This fund supports 
the professional development 
scholarship.  We usually collect this donation 
at our spring PI meeting; however, since it 
was virtual, we didn't.   

You are welcome to donate through our 
OATFCS Venmo (@OATFCS) or Cash App 
($OATFCS)  accounts. If you would prefer to 
donate by check - contact Karin Davis 
(Karin.davis@tulsatech.edu). 

 

  

• Registration is $75 (K-12 schools can use 
412 money for registration only, it cannot 
be used for dues)  

• General Session and Awards 

 
CareerTech FAQ's and Guidance 

 
CONTACT US 

Family and Consumer Sciences Education 
OK Department of Career & Technology 

Education 
1500 West 7th Ave. Stillwater, Oklahoma 

74074 
Phone: 405.743.5470 Fax: 405.743.6809 
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